Reis
Daggett, Carmen T (DFG)

From: Mike Pederson <Mike.Pederson@north-slope.org>

Sent: Saturday, January 11, 2014 11:49 AM

To: Daggett, Carmen T (DFG); Carroll, Geoff M (DFG)

Cc: Taqulik Hepa; Harry Brower; Brian Person

Subject: North Slope Advisory Committee comments on Proposal #20
Importance: High

The North Slope Advisory Committee supports Proposal #20,
Only if the dates in the Unit 26A Controlled Use Area (CUA) are aligned with the dates in
Proposal #20.

Thank you.

Mike Pederson, Executive Manager
North Slope Advisory Committee

Mike Pederson, Subsistence Research Coordinator
North Slope Borough Dept. of Wildlife Management
P.O. Box 69

Barrow, Alaska 99723

Phone: 907.852.0350

Fax: 9078520351



